
 

 

 

State Election BBQ & 
Cake Stall.   
 
What a fantastic day we had 
yesterday at the State Election, I 
would like to thank all the 
wonderful families who baked incredible cakes, 
slices and honeycomb! They were all a BIG hit 
with the voters. There were so many wonderful 
bakers out there we ever so grateful for all your 

time. So, to THANK YOU. 
 
They also loved the Sausage and Bacon & Egg sandwiches, that our volunteers 
throughout the day cooked and served. 
 
Thanks to the following people who were 
able to help during the day, Jonathan 
Sharp, Sarah Galrand, Hannah Creelman, 
Alex King, Stuart King, Simon Bate, Darren 
Clayton-Ashe, Liz Hanson, Peta Hanson, 
Paul Manning, Karen Coulstock, Daniel 
Hosking, Carl Gagnon, Sally Barwell, 
Yvette McKearney, Rebecca New, Kayden 
Bate, Heidi Hanson, Dean Helm, Chris 
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Badman, Michelle Lee, Jill Rayfield, Dale Hayes, Sasha 
Lucius, Penni Westaway, Matt McAleer, Mel McAleer, 
Dean Marston, Claire Johnston, Nerida Nagel, Tiffani 
Heyman, Tim Burt, John Baylis & Louise Scope. Thank 
you to Jenny Harrison, Kellie Alexandratos & Steve 
Gibbons for your assistance before the day. 
 
Thank you to all the children who helped throughout the 
day, as well it was lovely to see you there too. 

 
Saturday’s efforts from everyone has raised approximately 

$2750.00 towards, this year’s fundraising target. This target will help towards this 
School’s Wish List. 
 
The 2019 WISH LIST……. 
 

• Supporting the purchase of flexible furniture 

• IT Maintenance, Support (HR) and replacement/purchase (continued to 
build our bank of laptops in the 3-6 

• Supporting the Grounds 

• Air Conditioning for spaces not covered by Cooler Classrooms (eg; Admin, 
Canteen). 

• Supporting Green Team Sustainability initiatives – Green house program. 
Solar panels. 

• MPC upgrades – Fans, Stage Curtains 

• Shade over STEM balcony 

• Electronic Sign 

• Additional Flag pole. 

 

WORKING BEE – coming back to Beacon Hill PS 
 
Saturday 11th May - we will be holding our first Working Bee of 2019. 
 
More details to come, keep your eyes out, 
families welcome with lots of fun. 
 
Steve Gibbons our Grounds Manager will 
be coordinating this event.  

 
 
 



 

FAIR COMMITTEE MEETING -  
 
We are holding our First Committee meeting next week this meeting is for 
anyone who would like to help coordinate a part of the fair, please see the sign-
up roster for those who would like to help. 
 
We are hoping for at least two people per year to help be part of the committee. 
 

 https://signup.zone/PeBdgziseSdhg4hfX 
 
We are looking for everyone and anyone who can help in all different ways, the 
below list of all the things we need to get sorted. 
 

Signage 

Banners 

Flyers 

Website 

Social Media 

T-shirts 

Maps 

Press / PR 

Animal Farm 

Mechanical Rides 

Inflatables 

Food 

Coffee 

Indoor Markets 

Volunteers 

Traffic 

Security 

First Aid 

Communication on day 

Lazer Tag 

Sideshow 

Other Stalls 

Maze 

Stage 

Acts 

Emergency Services 

Insurance  

Council Approval 

Back Oval 

Risk Assessment 

Money (before) 

Money (during) 

Music (Buskers) 

Ticket Sales (before) 

Ticket Sales (on the day) 

Clowns / Walkers / Jugglers 

Sponsorship 

School Decorations (bunting) 

 
CANTEEN 
 
The Canteen is an awesome way to volunteer at School. The children absolutely 
love seeing the parents serving them! 
 
If you could assist, please click on the link below to add your name to the roster. 
Canteen doesn’t work without the support of our volunteers. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Canteen Committee Chairperson – 
Liz Hanson at elizabethhanson191@yahoo.com  
 

https://signup.zone/bhps-canteen 
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Beacon Hill TuckerBox 

  
 
The Beacon Hill Community Tuckerbox is up 
and running.  One of the best things about our 
school is the sense of community.  We want 
to truly live up to our motto as “The Friendly 
School”.  The purpose of the Community 
Tuckerbox is to show support and kindness to 
families who are suffering through 
bereavement, illness or difficult times.  The 
Tuckerbox will deliver a hamper of home-
made food to families to help ease their 
pressures.  
  
If you have a friend who is in need of some extra support and may appreciate 
relief from cooking for the family, please email and let us know 
(kylie_mcmanus@optusnet.com.au).  We will send a message out to our network 
of ‘bakers’ and ask that some family meals be donated for a hamper.  The 
hamper of frozen meals will then be delivered to your friend’s doorstep.  This is 
completely confidential – only the Tuckerbox Coordinator (Kylie McManus) will 
know the names of hamper recipients. 
  
If you are interested in being added to our distribution list of ‘bakers’, please let 
us know (kylie_mcmanus@optusnet.com.au). Those on the list are under no 
obligation to provide food at any particular time, but you are welcome to donate 
whenever suits you and we will store food in the MPC kitchen freezer.  We will 
provide you with some simple guidelines for baking and packaging the food, and 
you can pick up freezer containers from the office.  Donations of family meals are 
particularly welcome, but some lunchbox treats, or desserts might also be nice! 
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UNIFORM SHOP  
  
 

Would you be able to spare an hour on a 
Wednesday morning and help us in the uniform shop 
and meet lots of our lovely community? We would 
love to see you. Please sign up at: 
 
           TERM 1:  http://signup.com/go/LYaUhDM. 
                                         
           TERM 2: http://signup.com/go/ADiMQjS 

 
 

 

 

Wednesday Mornings 8.35am - 9.30am or by 
appointment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our online shop can be found 
at: http://beaconhillpandc.com.au/uniformshop 
Please remember to include your child’s name and 
class in either the shipping info or the notes 
section so we know where to deliver your order to. 

 
 
 

 at bhpsus@outlook.com 

 
 
 

 
 

The Uniform shop no longer accepts cash payments. We 
accept Eftpos in store or online payments. If you need 
your child to try something on for size but you are not 
able to get to the shop during our opening hours, you can 
order the item online and your child can come in on a Wednesday morning and 
try things on to get the correct size. 
Thank you for your understanding on this matter. 
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